
Hope in Action 
 

 

Holiday Hunger 
 
This summer will be a tough one for families, as school vouchers will probably not be available 
during the summer holidays for families who normally get free school meals. 
 
Foodbanks will be issuing special holiday vouchers, but is there anything else that we could do as 
the Church to reach out to families in our local areas? 
 
Here are some ideas from Faithworks:  
 
• One church is running ‘Munch’ - packed lunches for local families to collect 
 
• Some churches are considering batch cooking for lone parent families 
 
• One church/ foodbank is adding activity books into the food parcels.  
 
Please email hello@faithworkswessex.org.uk if you are planning something or would like to be part 
of ‘Operation Holiday Hope.’ 
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